Words of Hope - Weekly Announcements



Office Hours this week: Monday—Friday 8:15 a.m.—3:45 p.m. 215-946-3467 info@hopeLCS.org

Activity pages for young children are available from an usher.



SPECIAL VOTERS MEETING TODAY AT 9:15 A.M.





It's not too late to invite a neighbor or friend, or to volunteer to help as an assistant at Vacation Bible School. July 23-27, 6-8 p.m.



PA law requires volunteer clearances at no cost.

Contact: Carrie Schoettle 34.carebear.cs@gmail.com or 215-945-1148

Adults are dong VBS, too!

Lutheranism is celebrating it's 500th anniversary this year, and we are offering a unique bible study, led by Pastor Rich:



A MAN NAMED MARTIN.

Learn about this founder. reformation figure. and his views that changed so much of Christianity. The class begins tonight, July 23, thru Thursday from 6:30-7:30 p.m.

Interested in Membership?

Starting on July 30th at 9:15am join Pastor Rich and Phil Twietmeyer as they present the 8 week course: Discover the Christian Faith.



If you would like to know about the Christian faith and membership at Hope, this class is for you.

Together we will explore the bible, faith, grace, prayer, the sacraments, and ministries at Hope. There is no obligation to join. Children are welcome.

Still in July...



EVENING BIBLE STUDY EVERY TUESDAY 7:00 P.M.

Join us as we journey together through God's Word and build/strengthen friendships with other people of faith. We are studying the **Motivated for Mission Bible Study**. Contact Enola Cook 609-464-2366 or rev3-20@hotmail.com



BIBLE STUDY--WE THE CHURCH: THE PRIESTHOOD OF ALL BELIEVERS

The formation and growth of The Lutheran Church-Missouri Synod in the United States will be examined in a video Bible study lead by Pastor Feickert. The videos and discussion include expert commentary. instructive graphics, and will detail the Christ-centered mission--and potential--of the LCMS.



The class begins Sunday, July 30, at 9:15 am. Make plans to joins us!

HOPE is looking for qualified preschool teachers/aids and extended care workers (6:45-9:00 a.m.) for 2017-2018.

Background checks are mandatory. Please submit your information to Terri Rambo. TRambo@hopeLCS.org 215-946-3467

OUR VETERANS NEED YOU! "SOCK SUNDAY"

Hope will be collecting new socks for the Annual Homeless Veterans Stand Down. Collection bins will be in the narthex and back lobby from August 6 to 27. Contact: Marjie Rodkey 215-949-1695



How can I help at Hope?

Share the talents that God has given you by helping with some tasks around the building.



Please call Bill Durnin (267)393-2297. Email Trustees@hopeLCS.org

Volunteers are needed to cut the grass at Hope.

Some areas are cut by tractor; others by push-mower. There is a sign-up sheet in the narthex.

Thanks for supporting HOPE!

Contact: Bill Durnin 267-393-2297 trustees@hopeLCS.org

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Hope will be collecting gift-filled shoeboxes for Operation Christmas Child, a project of Samaritan's Purse, the week of November 5 - 12.



Empty shoeboxes are available in the narthex on the top of one of the coat racks.

THIS SUMMER, you may want to take advantage of bargains in the BACK-TO-SCHOOL SALES.

Gift suggestions are school supplies: pencils, pens, crayons, notebooks, etc. Also non-liquid hygiene items,: toothbrushes, bar soap, washcloth, etc. You can choose a boy or girl (ages 2-4, 5-9 or 10-14) to receive your shoebox.

We will need volunteers during the National Collection Week, Nov. 13 - 20. Hope will again be serving as a Relay Center where churches, community groups, individuals and families will drop off their shoeboxes.

For more gift suggestions or if you have any questions, please call Barb Somerfield (215-757-9429) or Marjie Rodkey (215-949-1695),

$\mathcal{H}OP\mathcal{I}$ for our children...

HOPE LUTHERAN SCHOOL

Christ-Centered Learning

Tours Available Daily

INFANTS-PREK

Keystone Stars Facility
2's — "The Buttercups" Curriculum
3's — "Creative Curriculum"
PreK — "Houghton Mifflin" Curriculum



Mrs. Terri Rambo, Director 215-946-3467 TRambo@hopeLCS.org

KINDERGARTEN-GRADE 8

NLSA Accreditation
Academic Excellence
Accelerated Reading Program
Reading Olympics – blue ribbon winners!
Highly-qualified certified teachers



Mrs. Maryann Puls, Principal 215-946-3467 MPuls@hopeLCS.org

